
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 9800 Crosspoint Blvd, Suite 200, 
Indianapolis, IN 46256 

(800)-969-3113 www.buckaroos.com 

April 24, 2024 
 
Subject: Commitment to the “Buy American” Act  
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of Buckaroos Inc. to affirm our support for the 
“Buy American” Act. 
 
We purchase all Carbon Steel and Stainless Steel used in our products from suppliers within the United 
States. All our saddles are made at our manufacturing facility located at 1518 W F Ave, Nevada, IA 
50201, USA. 
 
Buckaroos Inc. meets the two conditions of the “Buy American” Act. 
 
Conditions listed below: 
 
“Two conditions much be present for the Buy American Act to apply: (1) the procurement must be 
intended for public use within the United States; and (2) the items to be procured or the materials 
from which they are manufactured must be present in the United States in sufficient and 
reasonably available commercial quantities of a satisfactory quality.” 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 317-282-9199 or via email at ahiatt@polyguard.com should you 
require further information or wish to discuss this in more detail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Hiatt 

National Sales Manager 
 

http://www.buckaroos.com/
mailto:ahiatt@polyguard.com

